
FUSION IS EXPANDING. . .






 
As you may or may not be aware, Southdown Methodist Pre-School is sadly closing at the end of the Summer

Term. We are excited to inform you that Fusion Childcare Services will be opening a new pre-school in September
2022, operating from St Johns Church Halls in Southdown.



We are really pleased to have the opportunity to provide a Pre-School provision that is invaluable to the

Southdown Community. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like any more information.



PLEASE NOTE - Fusion Breakfast and After School Club remains at the Grove Schools and remains unchanged.








 Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services
By phone: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail:admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
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END OF TERM

As you know School finishes at 2pm on Thursday 21st July, as it

is the end of term. 



Fusion will be operating from 2pm-6:15pm on this day. We will
have our normal session, still provide food and normal

activities, just have longer to play. 



If you would like your child/ren to attend Fusion for the extra
hour and 15 mins then this will automatically be charged as an

extension session at £7.25 and will be sent as an additional
July invoice. 

Please let us know if your child/ren will NOT be attending, so
we know not to expect them. ​Letting us know if your child/ren
are NOT attending will be really helpful, as it means we do not
need to call around parents checking where the children are

on the day. 





REGISTRATION

You will have recieved your

allocation email today (Friday
1st July) for September 2022-

July 2023



Please acknowledge receipt of
this email to finalise your

allocation, by no later than
Friday 8th July 2022.








END OF TERM SURVEY

If you could please also complete the

below Google form which is our End of
Year (Sept 2021-July 2022) parent

survey, we would be very grateful and
appreciate your feedback. 

Many thanks
https://forms.gle/EYsARZ8hKNJ

KsGdN9









We are very proud to say we have received another 5
STAR Environmental Food Health Hygiene Rating! 










FOOD HYGIENE RATING



DON'T FORGET. . .

As we are spending a lot more time outside please don't

forget a sun hat and sun cream clearly labelled for your
child/ren. Thank you. 




http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Fusion-Childcare-Services-336628186355425
https://forms.gle/EYsARZ8hKNJKsGdN9






NEW MEMBER OF
STAFF -  MATT

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO IN JUNE



WORLD OCEAN DAY







BUTTERFLY 

WATER FUN

.
!

PRIDE MONTH

We have been
celebrating

Fathers Day and
all the special

men in our lives.
Dad’s, step

dads, uncles,
brothers,

neighbour,
teachers,
friends.














DO YOU FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK? 
WE UPDATE THIS REGULARLY WITH ACTIVITIES WE ARE DOING AT FUSION
- GIVE US A FOLLOW/LIKE/REVIEW. WE WOULD REALLY APPRECIATE IT!

FATHER'S DAY

We are excited to
welcome Matt to the

Fusion Family.
Matt will be our new

sports apprentice and
has had a lot of fun
getting to know the
children this week.

Please click here to read
more about Matt...










GIRAFFE DAY MUSIC DAY

HOUSE CAPTAIN
We have heard the

fantastic speeches last
week and this week we

have been voting for
our new House

Captains.



 Polls close at 6pm
Wednesday 6th July

and votes will be
counted and verified. 










We have loved loved loved testing this new toy!
The children and adults have enjoyed using their imaginations to make

different objects and shapes using the magnetic tiles! We are very lucky to
have these brand new toys to test and give our feedback!

https://getsuperspace.co.uk/













TOY TESTING

http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/team/matt/
https://getsuperspace.co.uk/

